?@EDSU Sarah Buslik <sbuslik@norridge80.net>
FOIA Request

Fagg, Jonathan P. (WLS-TV) <Jonathan.P.Fagg@abc.com>
To: "sbuslik@norridge80.net" <sbuslik@norridge80.net>
Cc: "Weidner, Ross E. (WLS-TV)" <Ross.E.Weidner@abc.com>

Tue, Jan 11, 2022 at 6:13 PM

Dear Norridge SD 80,
Via FOIA, | request access to and/or a copy of documentation of remote learning equipment reported as missing, damaged, broken,

stolen or otherwise unavailable for use. For this request, please provide the information in aggregate including (if available): type of
device, school that device-assigned student attends, date of issuance, data or report of loss, and any other relevant information. In
addition, please provide (if available) documentation showing the total number of remote learning equipment assigned.

If you believe any portions of these records are not subject to FOIA, please redact the materials to facilitate production and cite
specific exemptions you believe justify redaction of the materials.

Thanks,

Ross Weidner and Jonathan Fagg
ABC7? Chicago

(312)590-1594
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Sarah Buslik <sbuslik@norridge80.net> Tue, Jan 18, 2022 at 3:08 PM
To: jonathan.P.Fagg@abc.com

Mr. Fagg,

This email is in response to your Freedom of Information Act request dated
January 11, 2022.

You requested the following:

Access to and/or a copy of documentation of remote learning equipment reported as missing, damaged, broken, stolen or
otherwise unavailable for use. For this request, please provide the information in aggregate including (if available): type
of device, school that device assigned student attends, date of issuance, data or report of loss, and any other relevant
information. In addition, please provide (if available) documentation showing the total number of remote learning
equipment assigned.

Remote Learning

March 2020-June 2020 - no chromebooks issued to students.

August 2020-June 2021 - only a few instances of remote learning at certain grade levels.

August 2021 to present - all in-person learning so far.

For the remote learning periods mentioned above, there have been no instances of missing, damaged, broken, stolen or
otherwise unavailable for use equipment, beyond normal wear and tear.

You have a right to have the denial of your request reviewed by the Public Access Counselor (PAC) at the Office of the
Attorney General, 5 ILCS 140/9.5(a). You can file your Request for Review with the PAC by writing to:

Public Access Counselor

Office of the Attorney General

500 South 2nd /street

Springfield, IL 62706

Fax: 217-782-1396

email: publicaccess@atg.state.il.us

You also have a right to seek judicial review of your denial by filing a lawsuit in the State circuit court, 5 ILCS 140/11.

If you choose to file a Request for Review with the PAC, you must do so within 80 calendar days of the date of this denial
letter, 5 ILCS 140/9(a). Please note that you must include a copy of your original FOIA request and this denial letter when
filing a Request for Review with the PAC.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sarah Buslik
FOIA Officer



